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Stephen J. Donell, CCIM, CPM

From: Dana Sayles <dana@three6ixty.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 1:42 PM
To: Stephen J. Donell, CCIM, CPM
Subject: 6136 Manchester Followup

**CAUTION** External Email  

Hi Steve, 
 
Per your request, here is a link to our PPT from the hearing last Wednesday, and the hearing statement that 
accompanies the slides.  In the slides there is a full summary of our outreach done to date, things we’ve done / 
volunteered to do with the community, and a full list of community and economic benefits.  This should answer a lot of 
your quesƟons! 
 
hƩps://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/4bz65kqqt0l863suo1l5u/h?rlkey=xdka5yb6jpjocaeqr1luh1kvg&dl=0  
 
Dana 
 
 
 

 
 
Please note: By State and City mandate, Three6ixty employees are working hybrid schedules. I am available 
by email or cell phone (310-259-8288) for any client needs during this time. Phone calls to our office lines will 
be forwarded to our personal phones, but we are most easily accessible via email.  We are monitoring the 
evolving standards for municipal submittals and are continuing to move forward with projects as much as 
possible.  Thank you for your continued business and patience as we all adjust during this crisis. 
  
 


